
38. Fred Clark.txt[26/05/2016 17:28:40]

From:	fred clark [fr
Sent:	 19 February 2016 09:27
To:	 LDF
Subject:	 Tottenham Area Action Plan - Tottenham Lock 

Sir
The wide open spaces and wide views give the Lock area a special quality, an 
entry as it were to the Lea Valley.

The developer's plan must be stopped.  The sense of openness will be lost.

This is not an area for buildings of 4 to 6 storey high along much of the Hale 
Wharf culminating of one of  21 storey.

Please ensure the Council rejects the plan.

Fred Clark

I do not live in the area now but I was born in Tottenham and spent much of my 
life in the area.
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